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Please continue funding the construction of wildlife bridges. The research shows how 

much they save lives, cost for car owners, and of course, our treasured wildlife who 

travel across our roads. So many lives, both human and animal, have been taken 

unnecessarily because we have not provided alternative crossings for wildlife. Let's 

keep this smart funding in place. Thank you. 


